
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day – Wednesday 5th March 
Please send your child dressed in the colour of their favourite colour monster from the ‘Colour 
Monster’ book series by Anna Llenas.   
 

Parent Teacher Meetings for 3-4-year olds – 4th March and 5th March 
There are still some appointments available for our virtual parent/teacher meetings.  Please log 
into the Parentmail app/click the 3 lines at the top and select parents evening to book before 
Friday, 28th March. 
 

Plastic Shed Visit – 12th March 

We will be welcoming a visit from the Plastic Shed Co on Wednesday, 12th March.  Please 
remember to send in your washed plastic bottle lids to help us make our artwork.  We are 
requesting a voluntary contribution from parents of £4 per child towards this extra-curricular 
event. Payment can be found in the Parentmail app/payments/shop thank you. 
 

Sustrans Big Walk and Wheel 24 March- 4 April 2025 

School are taking part in this event as part of our Eco Schools initiatives.  We encourage, where 
possible, for everyone to come to school by walking, cycling, scooter etc.  Sustrans Big Walk 
and Wheel is a great way to build physical activity in children’s daily routine which is important 
for their physical health and mental wellbeing. Active school runs also help to reduce 
congestion and air pollution outside the school gate. A 2021 YouGov study showed nearly half 
of UK children worry about air pollution near their school. And that children thought active 
travel was the best away to bring down these pollution levels. 
 

Easter Raffle 
Please send in your chocolatey donations 26th March to 4th April.  Raffle tickets will be available 
to purchase from 31st March and the draw will take place Wednesday, 9th April.  Tickets can be 
purchased via the Parentmail app/payments/shop or by sending in cash in a named envelope.   
 

Easter Parade – 9th April 9 am 3-4-year-old Nursery 
Please send your child with their Easter bonnet to wear during our Easter parade on 
Wednesday, 9th April at 9 am.  Parents are invited to line our bike track to the rear of school 
and watch our parade, weather permitting.  We have had some fabulous designs in the past 
and it can be any type of decorated hat or indeed something entirely crafted at home.   
 
We do hope you will enjoy our Springtime events!  Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

K Muncaster 
Katherine Muncaster 
Executive Headteacher 
 

 

https://www.sustrans.org.uk/our-blog/news/2021/april/increase-in-children-s-concerns-over-air-pollution/

